General Assembly Meeting October 9, 2014

Meeting minutes from the Board meeting was read and approved.

The Board members are no longer able to use the school copy machine anymore. The minutes and agenda will be posted on the website. It is asked that if you would like a copy to please print your own and bring them with you.

In an attempt to get to know everyone, introductions were made with names, the childs name and instrument played.

The vote was passed to add minutes and budget to the website. New/first time attendees were not allowed to vote but will be able to at the next meeting.

The Boosters has a new webmaster. Introductions were made. The website is leonardtownband.org.

The revised by-laws are still in with Ms. Montgomery for review and approval.

There are currently 14 people signed up to run in the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Rhythm Run. Orders for tshirts are due by October 15. The shirts will be handed out the morning of the race. Coolers and trash cans will be picked up the Friday before the race. Maps will be handed out to all volunteers of the race course. This will also have EMS phone number in case there is an emergency. Still waiting for last minute sponsor money.

Did not raise very much on the Ledo's fundraiser. Patrons need to tell Ledo's that they are there for Leonardtown Band Boosters. The Board will try to get the word out better for the next Ledo's fundraiser. Fancloth fundraiser ends October 14. There is a plan to try to do another one in the spring. A meeting has been scheduled with Claire's representative on October 13 to get more details on this fundraiser. Kevin Lee Comedy Show is scheduled for January 30, 2015. Tickets are \$15 a piece. There has been discussion into selling Chic-Fil-A before the buses in the afternoon. After approval, this could be a good fundraiser.

Drive One for your School fundraiser has been requested for May 2, 2015. Still awaiting confirmation.

Basket Bingo is scheduled for March 28, 2015. Doors will open at 5:30.

Concert uniform fittings will be starting soon. Garment bags will need to be purchased but not sure how many. An inventory will be done to determine the exact number.

Excess sporting gear will be sold at football games.

Charms has worked in the past but Google docs is now being used. Charms will run out in March 2015 and the Boosters is not planning on renewing.

The senior walk is scheduled for November 7.

There was a broken instrument in need of repair by a welder. The welder fixed the instrument free of charge. A thank you note will be sent.

The financial reports were discussed and approved.

Currently looking into getting sponsorship information on the trailer.

The Board would like to get a vinyl sign to put sponsorship information on. This sign will be hung on the fence in the football stadium.